
 
 
With reference to the above Bid Notice published on PPRA Website and on the website of Procuring Agency on 
3rd November, 2018. It is to be clarified that on the page no 03 (clause -1) & on page no 04 (clause-3) of the 
TENDER  DOCUMENT,   typo error has rectified with effect that the year of Audit or the Scope of Bid will be 
read & understood as the Year 2018-19. All other terms and conditions will remain the same. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 CORRIGENDUM 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST  

FOR 
APPOINTMENT OF EXTERNAL AUDITOR 

 (UNDER COMPANIES ACT-2017)  
NO. LDCMMC/ Admin-14/ HO-2018-19 

 

MANAGING DIRECTOR 
LAHORE DIVISION CATTLE MARKET MANAGEMENT COMPANY 

19-Ahmed Block New Garden Town, Lahore 
Ph. No. 042-99230872-73                 Fax No. 042-35940043 

     0321-8400253   &   0321-8400503 
Email: procurement@ldcmmc.punjab.gov.pk 

 


